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Christmas Performances 

We are delighted to share the success of our 
Christmas performances this year! A huge well 
done to Jeffers and Dahl Class for their fantastic 
rendition of The Very Grumpy Camel. The 
children performed beautifully, and their hard 
work and dedication truly shone through. It was 
also heartwarming to see our school choir visit 
the local care home to spread some festive 
cheer. The residents thoroughly enjoyed the 
carols, and it was a special moment for 
everyone involved. 

 

School Clubs 

This term has been another busy one, filled with 
wonderful opportunities for our children to 
explore new interests and develop their skills. 
From yoga and choir to netball and football, 
there has been something for everyone to 
enjoy. A big thank you to the staff and 
volunteers who help make these clubs possible. 
We are excited to announce that new clubs for 
the Spring Term will be shared after Christmas, 
so keep an eye out for more exciting 
opportunities! 

Pantomime 

What better way to celebrate the season than 
with a trip to the pantomime! It was truly lovely 
to see the smiling faces of our children as they 
enjoyed Cinderella. The laughter, excitement, 
and magic of the performance made it a 
memorable experience for all. 

Attendance 

 

Prospective Parents 

For families with children looking to join our 
school in September 2025, please remember 
that applications need to be submitted by 
January 15th. If you require any support or 
have any questions about the application 
process, do not hesitate to get in touch with us. 
We are here to help and look forward to 
welcoming new families into our school 
community. 

Thank You 

As we come to the end of another busy and 
successful term, we want to extend a heartfelt 
thank you to everyone in our wonderful 
community. Whether you have volunteered your 
time, supported our events, or cheered on the 
children, your contributions have made a huge 
difference. We are so grateful for your ongoing 
support. 
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PSA message 

Wow what a hugely busy fews weeks it has 
been! We just want to thank everyone for there 
support in donating prizes for the tombola, their 
time helping at the Christmas fair, coming to 
support our Christmas fair, buying teas/coffees 
at the nativity, and sponsoring your child/ren at 
the Santa dash.  Once all moneys are in we will 
be able to tell you what we have raised. 
 

We also have a winner for the Paddington bear.  
The marmalade sandwich was in square 55 
which was Parker Leyland! Huge 
congratulations and Paddington will be coming 
home with you tonight!  Thank you to everyone 
who brought a square or several!  
 
Today the children will be having their 
Christmas dinner and the PSA have donated 
prizes so every child will come home with a gift 
they have chosen. The children absolutely love 
this, and we couldn’t do this without your help 
so thank you so much. 
 
We hope you all have a wondered Christmas 
and new year. 
We will let you know in January what we have 
planned for next year. 
Just a huge thank you to everyone for helping 
us have such a lovely and wonderful school 
community, which enables us to give more to 
the children Merry Christmas The PSA 
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 

From all of us here at the school, we wish you a 
very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
We hope you have a restful and joyful break 
with your loved ones, and we look forward to 
seeing you all in 2025! 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


